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I oppose making in-person voting the standard. Citizens who are elderly, disabled, 

have no source of transportation, or live in a rural area, etc, would find it difficult or 

even impossible to vote. This would harm voters even interfering with the rights of 

disabled Oregonians. I oppose this, as an able,19 year old,for the rights of my fellow 

Oregonians. 


